
  

Year 6 Newsletter 
April 2024 Summer Term 1 

Welcome back. We 

hope you have had a 

restful Easter break and 

that the pupils are ready 

for their final term with 

us.  

 

SATs week is this half 

term and will run  

nationally from Mon 

13th  May– Thursday 

16th May 2024.  

Please ensure that your 

child is well rested in the 

lead up to these tests, 

after having a good 

night’s sleep and having 

a good breakfast before 

they arrive at school 

each day on time 

(between 8:35 and 

8:45). 

try their best. We will 

send further infor-

mation about SATs 

week nearer the time.  

 

 

 

 

This term in history we will be 

studying WW2, and learning 

about what life was like dur-

ing the blitz.  

We will be covering the topic 

of animals and humans in 

science lessons, where we 

will learn about the circulato-

ry system, the function of the 

blood and the effects of 

drugs on the body.  

KEY INFORMATION 

PE days: 

Monday and Thurs-

days. 

 

PE kit: 

The school’s uniform 

policy for PE states 

that burgundy shorts 

and a white t-shirt 

(with or without the 

school logo) should 

be worn with black 

pumps or trainers. 

Homework: 

Set on Friday, due on 

Friday. 

Spellings: Given on 

Mon for test on Fri. 

 

Further dates: 

SATs 13th-16th May.  

22nd May– Lowry 

Trip– please make £12 

payment via MCAS 

app.  

Bikeability– 3rd– 10th 

June– more details to 

follow.  

Your Year 6 Team: 
Mrs Barrett, Miss Jones, Ms Thomason and Mrs 

Ryan. 

5 week countdown to SATs.  
The SATs tests for 2024 commence on 

MONDAY 13TH MAY 2024. 

We will also begin to 

think about the transition 

from Primary School to 

Secondary School, in   

order to ensure that all of 

our pupils are well       

prepared for their new     

educational venture.  

Homework is a huge part 

of this transition, as pupils 

will start to be given   

larger quantities at high 

school.  It is therefore  

essential that they       

continue to complete our 

homework to a high 

standard and hand it in 

on time each week.  

Parents please ensure 

that you are checking 

your child’s planners    

regularly and are signing 

them to say that you 

have heard your child 

read at least 3 x a week.  

Thank you for your     

continued support.  


